HINSDALE COOPERATIVE COMMUNITY SCHOLARSHIPS ARE AVAILABLE
     The Hinsdale Cooperative Community Scholarship committee announces the availability of five $1000.00 scholarships for the 2024-2025 academic year. These scholarships are available to any student who has completed at least one year of study at an accredited college, university, business or vocational school.  The applicant must be a graduate of Hinsdale High School.
     Scholarships will be awarded on an objective basis without regard to sex, age, race, religion or physical disability.  Awards are made on the basis of academic achievement, financial need, participation in community and school activities, educational goals as written by the applicants in their application for scholarships.

     Applicants must complete an application and submit it along with a transcript and letters of recommendation to Sheryl Burnham at Hinsdale High School, PO Box 398, Hinsdale MT by June 24, 2024.  Applications are available from the Hinsdale School Office or email sburnham@hinsdale.k12.mt.us.
